
  
 

 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 
With effect from 29th April the price of a Primary School Dinner will be £2.40 per day. Please 
remember to check your child’s Dinner Account at the beginning of each week and top it up for all 
dinners required for that week. Thank you. 
 
EASTER THEMED SCHOOL DINNER 
There will be an Easter themed school dinner next  Tuesday, 9th April when there will be hunter’s 
chicken or BBQ quorn  pasta served with potato noisettes and garlic bread ,peas and sweetcorn 
followed by a krispie cake nest.  
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM  
Please can you ensure your child is coming to school in the correct school uniform. We have noticed 
that some children are wearing jeans, leggings and hoodies, which are not part of our uniform. 
If there is an issue regarding uniform please contact Mr. J Roberts or Mrs. S Rogers. 
 
WELSH TRAINING  
Two members of our staff have been given an amazing opportunity to attend a Welsh Sabbatical 
Course, this will run for 5 weeks where Miss Anderson and Miss James will be attending full-time. 
We look forward to reaping the benefits this course has to offer our school. 
 
NSPCC [Non- Uniform Day] 
Today the children of Ysgol Y Waun wore non-uniform to raise funds. They were given a talk by a 
NSPPC coordinator and made aware of the brilliant work the NSPCC achieve in helping children. 
 
FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN EASTER FAMILY BINGO  
Come and join in the fun at our Easter Family Bingo fundraising event being held at 3.30 p.m. next 
Wednesday, 10th April, at Chapel Lane when along with Bingo there will be refreshments and a 
raffle. Don’t forget to return your Easter Bingo Raffle tickets that were sent home last week for a 
chance to win a super Chocolate Hamper!! We look forward to your support.  
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
Don’t forget to listen to our second song choice in our Favourite Song and Artist Ballot 

list , “Cwin” (Queen) by the Welsh band Gwilym.   

Look out on next week’s newsletter for some exciting news about a forthcoming event 

from the Criw Cymraeg!! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES! 
 

 Wednesday 10th April – Easter Bingo 3.30 p.m. Chapel lane site 
 

 Friday 12th April – Easter Service 9.30 a.m. at the Lloyd’s Lane site – please 
feel welcome to come and join us! 

 

School closes for the Easter Holiday on Friday 12th April and 
 re-opens on Tuesday 30th April 

 

HAPPY EASTER EVERYONE!!!! 
 


